
 

Intercampus Faculty Cabinet Minutes 
February 17, 2022 
 
The Intercampus Faculty Cabinet met with President Choi to discuss 
University updates and issues of importance to UM System faculty.  
 
President’s Update 
 
President Mun Choi provided an update regarding conversations with 
leadership about faculty morale, as well as updates on Research Board 
funding and updates to the academic calendar.  
 
Faculty Compensation 
 
IFC members shared their concerns regarding faculty compensation and 
salary compression, particularly those who have remained with the 
University for many years. The President shared some historical 
comparison data highlighting faculty compensation when compared to 
peer institutions and highlighted the need for continued effort. 
 


